


United States District Court/Court of Appeals
[District or Circuit]
[Street Address]
[City, State Zip]

[Date]

Re:  Invitation


Dear Superintendents, Principals, and Teachers,

All of the Judges of the U.S District Court in _______ write to invite your students to our courthouse to learn more about our court, the American judicial system and its role in the overall fabric of our system of government.  In addition, we would welcome any and all opportunities for one or more of us to visit with your students at your schools.

Our court is among many courts throughout the country spearheading a national civics outreach initiative.  One goal of the initiative is to give young students a better understanding of the inner workings of the courts, how cases proceed through the courts, and how cases are ultimately decided by judges or juries.  The judges, lawyers, and staff of our court and our federal bar cherish and value each opportunity to teach and mentor students about the American justice system, and we very much welcome the opportunity to meet your students in our courtrooms or in your classrooms throughout the school year.

Please consider our invitation and forward it to any and all administrators or teachers who you believe would be interested.  All administrators or teachers interested in bringing a class to the federal court are encouraged to contact ______________ by phone at (xxx) xxx-xxxx or by email at xxxxxx@xxxxx.  _________l will be happy to discuss the opportunity with you, answer any questions that you may have, and arrange a time for your classes to visit the court or for us to visit your school.

On behalf of all of us at the U.S. District Court _____________, we are excited to welcome you to our courthouse, and hope to see you and your students soon.

	Most sincerely,
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